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Kirkham Public Realm Scheme, PR4 2AA  

Statement of Reasons 

 

The proposals are for new zebra crossings on Freckleton Street and Poulton Street near 

Preston Street and the relocation of the existing zebra crossing on Poulton Street near 

Kirkgate as part of the Kirkham Public Realm improvements scheme. The two new zebra 

crossings and the relocated zebra crossing are being pursued to provide safe desirable 

crossing points for pedestrians and improving social inclusion for all users.  

These proposals form part of a s278 Agreement under the Highways Act 1980 as part 

of the Kirkham Public Realm improvements scheme. 

 

 


